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Expectations

· Please look after your homework book, be proud of your work and always do your best.
· Always use the school’s handwriting.
· Always write in pencil and if you need to colour please use coloured pencils.
· Your homework should take no longer than 20 minutes. You can decide to complete it in one go or you might decide to a little bit each day – it’s up to you!
· We will mark your work and give you time to read what we have written.
· We will talk to you about your next piece of homework and answer any questions you may have before you take it home.
· Most of all have fun!
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